SHERIFF

KING COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE
516 Third Ave W-116
Seattle, WA 98104

Patti Cole-Tindall
Sheriff

July 19, 2023 INVOICE NO. 23-0249

Chief Darrell Lowe

Chief of Police

Redmond Police Department
8701 — 160" Ave NE
Redmond, WA 98052

RE: STATEMENT FOR MARINE PATROL SERVICES FOR 2023 SEASON FROM
MAY 15™ TO SEPTEMBER 15™ 2023

In accordance with our Interlocal Agreement for Marine Police Patrol Services, please be
advised that your obligation for the 2023 Marine Patrol Season is $20,661.00.

Please send remittance to the following address:

King County Sheriff's Office

W-150 King County Courthouse

516 Third Ave.

Seattle, WA 98104-2312

Attention: Jason King, Financial Management Section

If you have any billing questions, feel free to contact: KCSO.Accounting@kingcounty.gov

Sincerely,

(Kb ot

Kathy Nieto, Business Finance Officer 111

Financial Management Section
Redmond-Marine Patrol 2023
1039499-200327-43301

Email: dlowe@redmond.gov



